
ABBEY ACADEMIES TRUST 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

 

25th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
MONDAY 25TH JANUARY 2021 - BOURNE ABBEY C OF E PRIMARY ACADEMY IS 
CLOSED TODAY FOR CHILDREN FROM ALL 3 OF OUR SCHOOLS 
 
I am sure you are aware that decisions to close school are not taken lightly.  However, on 
this occasion the current weather conditions together with the freezing forecast and the low 
number of staff who are able to get into school today, means that we have no alternative but 
to close. 
 
TUESDAY 26TH JANUARY 2021 
You should assume that school will be open tomorrow in our usual year group bubbles for 
keyworker and vulnerable children unless advised otherwise.  Please keep checking the 
school website, Facebook page and Parentmail for updates. 
 
I am sure you will understand that keeping our staff and children safe is our main priority and 
we also do not wish to add to the NHS pressure at this difficult COVID time.  We have made 
the decision as early as possible this morning to help you with your arrangements.   You will 
of course have online learning provided through Seesaw. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore 
Executive Headteacher 

 


